Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Marc McGinnes <mcginnes@es.ucsb.edu>
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2015 6:34 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Agenda item D-3

Hon. Supervisors,
| am writing in support of the proposed amendments, as | concur with the conclusion
expressed in the Summary Text, to wit: "The proposed amendments mirror the
procedures set forth in Chapter 35 (Zoning). If adopted, the proposed amendments will
provide a consistent approach to addressing enforcement related costs, thus ensuring
equity and fairness to all aggrieved parties."”

Thank you for your consideration.

Marc McGinnes
Painted Cave community resident
former County Planning Commissioner for the 2d District



